School Notes.

The intermediate grades have an enrollment of sixteen pupils and are nicely started in their work.

Two new pupils entered Monday, September 10th, Olga Dahlin in the ninth grade and Lillie Amundson in the eighth.

Mrs. Rorvig was a guest in rimary room on Friday afternoon.

Lydia Halling was absent school a few days the past week on account of illness.

Mrs. West called on Monday P. M. We are always glad to welcome interested friends.

The class in book-keeping is busy making their first trial balance. Elias Halling was absent on Fri-

day forenoon. The Third Grade class is memo-

rizing the poem "September." by Helen Hunt Jackson.

Olaf Norman and Palmer Peterson were visitors this week. We wish to thank Florence Green-

land for the beautiful picture of St. Cecelia, and also Rueben Arneson, Edna Lewis, Alvin Shaw, Irene and Nellie Pritz, Evelyn Alfson, Gladys Reid, Florence and Blanche Greenland for the pretty plants adorn the windows in the Primary room.

There are thirty-two pupils enrolled in the Primary grades, eighteen of whom are in the first grade, viz: Helen Alm, Nellie Pritz, Blanche Greenland, Katherine Norman, Gotfred Gunderson, Myrtle Hanstead, Evelyn Alfson, Gladys Reid, Edna Lewis, Alton Cannon, Laura Amundson, Arthur Amundson, Rueben Arneson, Palmer Rorvig, Alvin Shaw, Elias Halling, Orin Olsgaard; Alvin Peterson.

We are glad to have Manfred and Iver Knapp with us again. enrolled Wednesday morning.

Everyone is enjoying the flowers and we hope Jack Frost will not nip them too soon. Many thanks to the kind friends who cared for our flower beds during the summer months.

SSrt-

ay elad en

in ey ns er

ed cie, ge

er he er

ht to $^{\rm nd}$

ill a n-

se to V

st ne

1e en /e

10 у. ır

ıs ıll 1-DS.

)S ēie]-

٦, ì. t-

d r -6

n S

e e

۲, n

d